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Dear Friends of the Preborn, 
 

Now that I am 55 years old – I see how much time I wasted on the incremental 
approach in trying to end abortion. I realize I must use my time strategically and no 
longer provide an escape for politicians by proffering legislation that is less than what 
is needed and necessary in the face of murder. 
 

The incremental model (“chipping away at Roe till we end abortion”) has been 
followed and employed by pro-life groups for over 40 years now—and it has failed to 
end abortion. In fact, many incrementalists are realizing that the incremental approach 
is an exhausted policy as nearly every nibbling bill they bring is ruled against by the 
federal courts. What can be done under that model – has been done under that model. 
 

This is why immediate interposition and total abolition by state governments is 
important. The federal judiciary simply must be defied. This should have been done in 
1973 – it must be done now. 
 

Most prolife/pro-family organizations hate such talk and have repeatedly proven that 
they will put time and money into opposing any effort that would actually stop 
abortion cold. They have much to gain through the current incremental model that has 
been followed for decades now. 
 

Under the current incremental model, the pro-life organizations legitimize the 
Republicans and make them appear “pro-life,” and the Republicans legitimize the pro-
life organizations and help them keep their coffers full of money off the bloody backs 
of the preborn. They both win. The one who loses is the helpless preborn whom they 
both disingenuously claim to care about – but whose suffering they refuse to end. 
 

I don’t say these things to be mean or to belittle. I say them because they need to be 
acknowledged – and we need to repent. Yes, we all need to repent. We have all been 
guilty of this charade at one level or another – in one way or another. I accepted the 
model which was handed to me and devoted countless hours to the failed policy of 
incrementalism. But once confronted with these facts, we must change what we do. 
 

We need a paradigm shift. What stops the slaughter and the cozy arrangement the GOP 
and prolife groups have created for themselves – is the doctrine of the lesser 
magistrates.  The preborn wonder when we will demand immediate interposition and 
total abolition – and accept nothing less. 
 

Please help us at Missionaries to the Preborn to get this message out.  Thank you! 
 

Pastor Matt Trewhella 



Missionaries to the Preborn is headed to  

WASHINGTON, D.C. 
To participate in an abolitionist effort on behalf of the preborn. 

September 16-18, 2016 

You must contact us and register for this effort as soon as possible. 

Your Help Needed at Milwaukee’s Deathcamps. 

Please contact us by email (defendbabies@missionariestopreborn.com) or by 

phone (414-462-3399) and let us know you can help. We will train you.             

We will be out there with you. May Christ be praised! 

Faithful Soldier Summer Camp 2016 

This gathering has grown over the last several years and is an excellent       

opportunity for young people to be trained in sound apologetics and        

Christian living.  The camp is for people between the ages of 13 and 22.      

The cost is 105.00 and includes travel (from Milwaukee area), housing,      

and food expenses. The camp is held in central Wisconsin. 

August 15th—19th 

Contact us if you are interested in attending or having your son or daughter attend. 

Monthly Tour Stop 

Milwaukee 

Saturday, August 20th, 2016 

11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.      Oklahoma Ave. & 27th St. 

No need to bring anything—we will provide the literature and signs. 



Hundreds Rally in Wichita 
Missionaries to the Preborn joined hundreds of Christians from around the nation in 

Wichita. Forty-eight Wisconsinites made the trip to speak up for their preborn neighbor. 

Operation Save America (OSA) conducted the ‘Summer of Justice’ July 16th-23rd, 

2016, in commemoration of the ‘Summer of Mercy’ 25 years earlier.  

In 1991, 25 years ago, several hundred Christians gathered for the ‘Summer of Mercy’ 

effort in Wichita, Kansas to defend the preborn by interposing at the doors of the 

deathcamps there. Their numbers soon swelled into the thousands—and then tens of 

thousands. Many repented of their apathy and took action for their neighbor. 

Soon the federal government came out with their marshals and federal courts in order to 

assure that the abortionists could continue their grisly trade. Unfortunately, the lesser 

magistrates—the government officials of Kansas—stood down and allowed the blood-

shed to continue. 

Now, 25 years later, the Christians returned to Wichita—this time carrying with them 

the doctrine of the lesser magistrates. 

 

 

 

tŀǎǘƻǊ aŀǧ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ŘƻŎǘǊƛƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƭŜǎǎŜǊ    

ƳŀƎƛǎǘǊŀǘŜǎ ƛƴ ²ƛŎƘƛǘŀ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ h{! ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎΦ 



OSA’s theme involved what they termed to be a major game-changer in the fight to end 
abortion, the Paradigm Shift to End Abortion, in which five principles are posited: 

1. Abortion is Murder 
2. Roe vs. Wade is Legal Fiction. 
3. Courts Cannot Make Law 
4. Establish Justice by Defending the Preborn 
5. Rally the Lesser Magistrate to Defend the Preborn 

National Director Rev. Rusty Lee Thomas laid out the principles of 

this paradigm shift one point at a time during the evening rallies. 

wǳǎǘȅ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ ƭŜŀŘǎ ǘƘƻǎŜ 

ƎŀǘƘŜǊŜŘ ƛƴ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΦ 

Wŀǎƻƴ {ǘƻǊƳǎ ǘŀǳƎƘǘ ŀǇƻƭƻƎŜǝŎǎ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŀƴƎŜƭƛǎƳ 

ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŜǾŜǊȅ ŘŀȅΦ  

tǊŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ DƻŘΩǎ ²ƻǊŘ 

ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ǘƘŜ ŘŜŀǘƘŎŀƳǇΦ 


